Attachment 1

June 22nd, 2022
Mrs. Jenna Hodge
227 Portland St
Celina, OH 45822
Dear Mrs. Hodge:

I am writing to inform you that | will not be accepting the offer to be a 5th grade Math and
Science teacher at Celina Intermediate School. | will be teaching at Van Wert Elementary
School for the 2022-2023 school year.

Sincerely,

Jason Holubik



